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Dear parent/carer, 

As we approach the Christmas break, I am writing to inform you of the plans for our last 

two days at school. 

Thursday 19th December will be a non-uniform day for all students. Please can all 

students ensure they are wearing appropriate clothing (no crop tops/short 

shorts/strappy tops/ripped jeans/tight dresses/heels and make up, fake eyelashes and 

jewellery rules are as normal). 

Friday 20th December is our ‘Christmas Jumper Day’. We are asking for a £1 donation 

for students to wear non-uniform, including a Christmas jumper/festive wear. 

Appropriate clothing rules apply again. The £1 donation will be going towards Claire 

House Children’s Hospice that supports seriously and terminally ill children and their 

families. 

Friday 20th December is also the draw for our attendance challenge £100 clothes 

voucher. Students have received attendance tokens throughout the academic year, 

when they have had 100% attendance for the week. To be in with the chance to win the 

clothes voucher of their choice, your child must be in school on Friday. 

On return to school on Monday 6th January, we will be completing a thorough 

expectations check with every student at school. This includes checking uniform, make 

up, jewellery and equipment. Please remind yourself of our expectations with regards to 

uniform by clicking on this link to the school website: Uniform | Ruskin Community High 

School 

Thank you for your support in ensuring your child attends school over the next two 

days. I do hope you and your family have a wonderful break. 

Kind regards, 

C Harrison 

Mrs C Harrison 
Deputy Headteacher 
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